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Paul Lewin 
Team Leader Planning Policy 
London Borough of Brent Council 
 
By email only  
 

10 August 2021 
 
Dear Mr Lewin 

Examination of the London Borough of Brent Local Plan 

Following the Government’s publication of the latest National Planning Policy Framework 

2021 (NPPF 2021) and the National Model Design Code on 20 July 2021, we are writing to 

seek the Council’s view about any possible implications of both of these publications for the 

content of the Brent Local Plan and what (if any) impacts each will have on the Plan or its 

proposed modifications.   

In order to progress the examination as effectively and efficiently as possible, we would be 

grateful to receive a response on these matters as soon as possible and no later than 

Wednesday 25 August 2021.   In the meantime, please ensure that a copy of this letter is 

placed on the examination webpage.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Christa Masters and Andrew McCormack 

Inspectors 
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